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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
TITLE VI-CIVIL RIGHTS ACT OF 1964 

 
 
 

As a recipient of federal financial assistance from the FAA and MARAD, the Virgin Islands Port 
Authority, is required to notify the public of the protections against discrimination afforded to them 
by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  The Virgin Islands Port Authority assures that no person 
shall on the grounds of race, color, or national origin, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act 
of 1964, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to 
discrimination under any program or activity receiving Federal financial assistance.  The Virgin 
Islands Port Authority further assures every effort will be made to ensure non-discrimination in all 
its programs and activities, whether those programs and activities are federally funded or not.  
  
 
The Virgin Islands Port Authority is responsible for initiating and monitoring Title VI activities, 
preparing required reports and other responsibilities as required by Title VI. 
  
 
 
For more information on the Civil Rights Program, and procedures to file a complaint,  
 
 
 
Contact:                         The Virgin Islands Port Authority  
                                       Lilita Henry-Seaton, Senior Compliance Officer 
                                       8077 Estate Lindbergh Bay  
                                       St. Thomas, VI 008202 
       Telephone Number 340 774-6680 ext. 6636 
                                       E-mail Address: lhseaton@viport.com 
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:lhseaton@viport.com

